Key, Lori

From: Wendy Gayner <wendygayner@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 1:54 PM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Unregulated expansion of oil development in Ventura County
Dear sirs,

Please consider the health of your citizens when you decide if you will protect Ventura County from
unregulated expansions of oil development.

We are counting on you to do the right thing and consider health over profit.

Sincerely,
Wendy Gayner and Peter wood

Ventura, CA 93003



